
Martin, Robert

From: Martin, Robert
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 3:56 PM
To: Kulesa, Gloria; Boyle, Patrick; Giitter, Joseph
Cc: Wilson, George
Subject: Hi lights from AIT debrief

AIT members to work from their home offices next week. AIT to exit from site late tomorrow afternoon. May
not be a debrief tomorrow. If anything's newsworthy, RII plans to email Patrick about mid-day tomorrow.

Licensee doesn't expect to get final results of its 3 rd party evaluations of whether SSE was exceeded before
9/09/11.

Licensee's plans for restart not available to AIT yet.

See you Tuesday.

1


